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Monday 24th October 2022 

 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Re: Admission Consultation 
 
Bishop Wood School is consulting on the proposed admissions arrangements for the school year 
2024/25 and is seeking responses from parent/carers, schools and community groups. 
 
The proposed changes are: 
 

1. A change in order to the criteria moving ‘nearest school’ to criteria number 3. 
 
The consultation period runs from 31st October– 11 December 2022. Please send your comments 
regarding the proposals to the school direct at admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk  
 
Hertfordshire County Council is also running a consultation on the proposed admissions 
arrangements for community and voluntary controlled schools for the school year 2024/25 and is 
seeking responses from parent/carers, schools and community groups. 
 
HCC’s proposed changes are: 
 

1. To reduce the published admission number (PAN) at five community primary schools 
2. To retain the remainder of the county council’s existing admission arrangements for 

2024/25, including PANs, Relevant Areas and schemes of coordination.  
 
The consultation period runs until 11 December 2022. Please visit 
www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions2024 for more information and to respond online. 
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